SCHOOLYARD SPRINT

MOUNTAIN BIKE ORIENTEERING

OCTOBER 16, 2016

STARTS 9 AM, LUNCH FROM 12 NOON

ST PAULS SCHOOL BALD HILLS, ATTUNGA STREET ENTRY

Bring your mountain bike, helmet and test your navigation and speed at the
Schoolyard Sprint event. There will be 2 races (line courses) that are open
to everybody and will earn points in the state series for members. The third
event for everyone is purely for fun.

The races will utilise the school and surrounding parks and each will take
around 20-30 minutes to complete.

ENTRY: Members: Junior $15.00 Senior $25.00
Non Members: Junior $30.00 Senior $50.00
Sportident stick hire fee of $5 and map board hire fee of $10

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: MATHEW REVELL (@ 0419 237 668 OR VISIT
HTTP://WWW.SUNSHINEORIENTEERS.COM.AU TO ENTER




